
  

WHO–GVGC Meeting 

 

Date: 31st October, 2023, 10:00 AM   

Venue Address: Headquarters of the World Health Organization, Avenue Appia 20, Geneva  

Meeting room: Salle U1 

Entering WHO: A visitor badge is required to enter WHO. In order to collect your badge, a passport or 

another form of valid photo ID and a valid proof of vaccination is required. To collect your badge, please go 

to the security desk which is on your left as you walk into the main entrance.  

Important: Please leave sufficient time to collect your badge before the meeting start time as there is 

often a queue. 

Agenda 

 

• Introductions: All (15’) 

• WHO initiative to Make Listening Safe: an introduction. Dr Shelly Chadha, WHO (20’) 

• Broadening stakeholder outreach. Tatjana Sachse, GVGC (10’)  

• Comments on the WHO-ITU “zero draft” on safe listening in gaming and esports (30’)  

• Feasibility of the proposals 

• How can we continue to engage constructively? 

• Next steps & timeline (including input on terminology) (10’) 

 

  

WHO Contact: Dr. Shelly Chadha, Technical Lead Ear and Hearing Care chadhas@who.int   


